Advertisement for Sealed Bids
SOLID WASTE DISPOSAL

Notice is hereby given that the BOARD OF SUPERVISORS of CLARKE
COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI, will receive written SEALED BIDS at the Clarke County
Purchasing Department until 10:00 o’clock a.m. on February 22, 2019 from
Subtitled “D” regulatory Sanitary Landfills for our Solid Waste Disposal. Term of
this contract is for 1 (one) year, commencing no later than April 01, 2019 and
terminating March 31, 2020.

Please refer inquiries to Clarke County Administrator, Post Office Box 616,
Quitman, Mississippi 39355, calling (601) 776-1012 or email to
thenderson@clarkecountyms.gov.

The lowest and best bid received will be accepted, subject to the provisions of
Section 31-7-13, Mississippi Code of 1972, annotated as amended, and the Board
reserves the right to reject any and all bids received.

SO ORDERED, this the 4" day of February 2019.

Darrick Marshall
President
Clarke County Board of
Supervisors
Publish:
February 07, 2019

And February 14, 2019



